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Newsle'er for July. 

Year 6 Confirma/on. 

On Monday 3rd July  Olivia, Daisy and Ruby went 

to a special service at Liverpool Cathedral where 

they were confirmed. They had done a series of 

classes in school with Rector John to prepare 

them. It was  lovely service and the girls were 

joined at the Cathedral  by many members of 

their families. 

 

A'endance race. 

Recep%on were the overall winners of our 

a&endance race and enjoyed a fun-filled    

morning at Tramp2lean as their reward. 

 

A'endance 

It is vitally important to your child’s learning 

and development to have them in school, on 

%me, every day unless they are unwell. 

Please do not take your children out of 

school during term  /me for holidays. They 

will not be authorised under any circum-

stances and you  may receive a local           

authority fine. 



Thank you. 

We have had a fantas%c year. The children have all been superstars and have 

made excellent progress. Our performance in local and na%onal assessments 

has resulted in us once again being a category 1 school in Wigan. None of this 

would be possible without the hard work and dedica%on of the staff, parents, 

pupils and governors. Thank you. 

Have a fantas%c summer. Stay safe. Just a reminder that school re-opens on 

Tuesday 5th September. 

Mrs Woods. 

Goodbye and good luck to all our Year 6 pupils 

We will certainly miss the children in September. They have been a fantas%c bunch and leave us with 

many happy memories. We wish them every success in the future. Below are some photos of their amaz-

ing produc%on of The Jungle Book. 

 

Thelma 

Thelma has se&led in brilliantly to life at St 

Thomas’. She loves all the children and gets very 

excited when they come to say hello. Thelma has 

already grown lots and is developing her own 

li&le personality. We will no%ce a huge differ-

ence in her in September.  She begins her puppy 

training course in the holidays and we will begin 

to %metable her to different groups once she 

has completed her training. 

 


